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Many parents, friends, fellow students and parishioners have no doubt been hearing the 

incredible stories our World Youth Day pilgrims experienced recently. Although everyone 

needed to get back into their routine upon returning, what they saw, heard and were part of 

is something that will not only remain with them forever but is also a wonderful staging 

platform for their enhanced spiritual journey.  

 

Many people have asked about the various addresses and homilies of Pope Francis in 

Lisbon.  

 

The official translations have now been released by the Vatican, and can be found on the 

DBB website.  

Please encourage our students and young adults to talk about their pilgrimage to Italy and 

Lisbon, in family groups, at school or in your parish. It is part of their continuing journey.  

 

A special thank you to Bishop Anthony, the teachers, priests, seminarians and leaders who 

cared and encouraged every pilgrim.  

  

 

 

https://bbcatholic.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=466af249e088db70ab864d088&id=3f79198cc3&e=d7b01444b3

